

Wilma Mankiller Principal Chief Cherokee Nation P.O.Box 948 Tahlequah, Okla. 74465

April 7, 1993

Dear Ms. Mankiller:

In regard to the Indian Language Tree Project and your letter of January 23, I have written to the National Science Foundation since I was unable to locate any agency of the National Historic Trust. I did find the Historic Preservation Advisory Council but did not think that an "advisory council" would be able to fund this project.

As a result of two letters to Mr. Louttit and his responses, I have now sent the enclosed letter to Dr. John Yellen. I must tell you that I have asked for \$150,000 for the work. In case I have a positive response from him, I would appreciate it if you and I could meet to discuss how we could work together on this project.

Wish us luck.

Carol Quillinan

1304 Tropic Terrace

N. Ft. Myers, Fl. 33903